
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 

 
Are you a member of a Lympstone club, group 
or society?  
Then the Community Hub needs your help! 
 

Lympstone Parish Council are inviting 
representatives from your club, group, and 
society to attend a community hub meeting on 
Monday 28th November 2022, 6-8pm in the 
Meeting room of the Village Hall. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to raise 
awareness of Lympstone Community Hub and 
what it can do for our Parishioners.  The focus 
of this meeting is the King’s Coronation next 
May and the Parish Council needs your 
involvement for this event to be a success. 
 
The Parish Council really looks forward to 
meeting a representative from your 
organisation at the meeting. 

 
Thank you! 
L. Tyrrell, Clerk to Lympstone Parish Council 
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